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Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
To celebrate the end of the children’s learning journey with us here at Nathaniel Newton we have arranged for the children to go 
to Gulliver’s Land Theme Park Resort in Milton Keynes for a fun-filled day of activities. The children will have the opportunity to 
visit Adventure Town, Gully Land, Western World, Lilliput Land and the JCB Zone. At Gulliver’s Land there is something for 
everyone, with theme park rides, outdoor play spaces, and a variety of attractions for the children to explore.  
 
The trip will take place on Friday 28th June 2024. To ensure we can make the most of the day we will leave at 8:30am and 
arrive back at school for 5pm. The itinerary for the day is as follows:  
 
8am – Children to arrive in school and have a breakfast with their friends in the hall. 
8:30am – Leave Nathaniel Newton Infant School. 
9:45am – Arrive at Gulliver’s Land Theme Park Resort  
10:00am – Snack Time 
10:15am – Enjoy the rides in the Adventure Theme Park or the Discovery Trail exhibits in small groups. 12:45pm – Lunch  
12:15pm – Lunchtime 
3:45pm – Leave Gulliver’s Land Theme Park Resort.  
5pm – Arrive back at school after an amazing day.    
 
The visit will be subsidised by school, but we are asking for your support with a contribution of £20 per child to help contribute 
to the cost. To cover the cost of this trip for your child we are offering a payment plan to spread the cost over the next three half 
terms. The plan is as follows: 
 

 £10 on or before 1st April 
 £10 on or before 1st May 

 
Please could these instalments be paid on ParentPay. If you would prefer to pay the full cost of £20 in one instalment that option 
is available to you as well. Whilst this payment is a voluntary contribution, if we do not reach the required amount of 
contributions to fund this experience for the children then it will have to be cancelled. If you feel you cannot afford to pay for this 
trip please contact the school office.  
 
Paying by ParentPay acts as providing consent. All children are entitled to a free school cheese deli bag lunch. If you would like 
us to provide this please answer ‘YES’ in the other details questions when prompted during the payment process. If you answer 
‘NO’ we will expect that you will send a packed lunch in with your child on the day. 
 
We are sure this will be a very memorable experience for the whole year group and will be a wonderful way to celebrate all of 
their achievements at Nathaniel Newton.  


